

Prizegiving Assembly More FM Arena - Edgar Centre Friday 14 December 11.00am - 12.30pm

Dear Parents and Caregivers

Kind Regards

You are warmly invited to join us for our final assembly.

The final assembly of the year is a special occasion where we acknowledge the effort and achievement of students.

All students will be transported by bus to the More FM Arena prior to the assembly. We will also ensure that all students requiring transport are taken back to school following the assembly.

To enable us to order the correct number of buses back to school, please indicate whether your child will require transport.

Alternatively you may chose to take your child with you following the assembly. Once back at school, students will be free to go home.

If you have any questions please call the school office.

allast
Andrew Hunter
Please indicate your preference below and return this form to your classroom teacher by Monday 3rd December.
Name: Room:
☐ Will require transport back to Balmacewen following the assembly.
☐ I will take my child with me following the assembly.
Signed: